
08/12/2020 

MR Georgia Godley 
1 / 2 Worrobil ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
georgiagodley@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

To whom it may concern,
I object to the proposed kindergarten on the basis of a concern for safety being so near the 
roundabout, as well as primarily, due to my need for two street parking spaces to be available 
as we have no garage.

I hope these concerns will be taken into account 
Georgia Godley. 

Sent: 8/12/2020 9:20:43 AM
Subject: Online Submission


